
Daily announcements for Tuesday, October 
29, 2019 
 
 
Science Olympiad 
Science Olympiad has been cancelled for this week.  
 
Veterans' Day Program 
Parents: Please return any Veterans' Day RSVP slips by Friday, November 1, 
2019. We look forward to seeing all of your Veterans at the event! 
 
 
HALLOWEEN DANCE 
Calling all ghosts, goblins, vampires & walking dead:  It's time 
for the "Were-yotes" (that's Coyote werewolves) to HOWL 
at  
the annual Howl-o-Ween Dance/Party.  The party 
is Wednesday,  
October 30th.  The 5th Grade party is from 3:45-5:00.   
5th Graders:  bring your costume to school and change at the  
end of the day. The 6th-8th dance is 5:30-7:00.  6th, 7th, and 8th  
graders need to go home after school and return for the dance. 
Tickets will be sold during ADVISORY Monday and Tuesday 
(October 28-29).  They are $3 in advance or $5 at the door, so get 
'em early.  Don't be a zombie---use your BRAAAAINS and 
be  
ready to do your best Thriller dance!   
 
Friday, November 1, 2019 
Dress in NEON day! Show your school spirit and wear your best and brightest 
neon outfit!  
5th grade: Neon Yellow 
6th grade: Neon Green 
7th grade: Neon Orange 
8th grade: Neon Pink 
 
 



Box Tops for Education is going digital!! Starting this year, you will be able to scan  
your cash register receipt for the new box tops, and the box tops will be directly placed 
into  
Clark Middle School's account. Please download the free app on your phone and follow 
the  
directions to set it up. The is only for the NEW box tops. The digital change may take a 
few 
years to happen.  
There are still the old box tops on boxes. We will still be counting the old box tops as 
long  
as they have not expired. Please send in all unexpired box tops to school and have your 
student place them in the box in the office. If you have an questions, please do not 
hesitate 
to call or email me (khempeni@lcscmail.com). Thank you!! 
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